
ADRA Febuary 2023 Bulletin Announcements 
 

Include in Church Bulletins: Sabbath, 28 January 2023 

Help us be ready for the next disaster 

During the last 12 months, your support has helped ADRA respond to the Ukraine crisis, volcanic 
eruptions, flooding, and more. Thank you! Having funds available before disaster strikes means ADRA 
can provide immediate assistance to those who need it most. 

On February 11, our churches will again be collecting funds for the Disaster and Famine Relief Offering. 
Or you can give online at adra.org.nz/respond to help us be Always Ready and Always There to respond 
in times of disaster. 

 

Include in Church Bulletins: Sabbath, 4 February 

When a disaster strikes, it’s the vulnerable who suffer most 

We know that, when disaster strikes, it’s the most vulnerable that suffer first and suffer most.  

People living in poverty are hardworking and resilient, but disasters push them even further into 
disadvantage. It’s people and families like these that need your help. 

Your support of ADRA’s Disaster and Famine Relief Offering on February 11 will ensure that we are 
Always Ready and Always There to help those most in need in time of disaster. You can also give now at 
adra.org.nz/respond 

 

Include in Church Bulletins: Sabbath, 11 February 

ADRA: Disaster and Famine Relief Offering Today!  

Disasters, like the Ukraine Crisis or cyclones in the Pacific, are an opportunity for our churches to engage 
meaningfully with our community and show love in action to those who need it most. They are an 
opportunity for us to serve others just as Jesus would. 

Your support of today’s Disaster and Famine Relief Offering will help us be Always Ready and Always 
There to help those most in need in times of disaster. You can also give online at adra.org.nz/respond 

 

Include in Church Bulletins: Sabbath, 18 February 

Your donation ensures ADRA is Always Ready and Always There 

Thank you for your support of ADRA’s Disaster Famine and Relief Offering last week. Donations to 
ADRA’s disaster fund ensure that ADRA is Always Ready and Always There for people in times of 
disaster. 



It's not too late to still make your gift if you haven't had a chance. Visit adra.org.nz/respond to help the 
most vulnerable when disaster strikes. 


